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June 26, 2001


Mr. Don Gill

                                               911 Welch St.

                                               Houston, Texas 77006

Dear Don:

I cannot tell you how excited we are that you have chosen GCAM for your LIVE Production again this year.   

The LIVE 2000 Production that you and Bob Bouton did last year was a major shot in the arm for our small organization.  I personally, (and I think I can also speak for the entire executive committee on this) feel that because of you and Bob, the efforts of all the wonderful performers, DJ, accountants, Darlene and the Decades employees—ALL of you helped put GCAM on the map in 2000. 

 Opening our first small exhibit in June of 2000, we were housed in the front portion of my home on Capitol Street. It was small, not real cool, but available—filling our needs at the time.  We opened our second, slightly larger exhibit in November of 2000.  Both of these exhibits were primarily paper items and T-shirts combined with a few other items on loan.  

LIVE 2000 enabled us to find a larger, nicer space in the heart of the Montrose Museum District so that everyone could have access to our GLBT history with the greatest of ease.   Our new space has enabled us to venture into a much more ‘elegant’ exhibit, showing of many full and partial outfits worn on stage in various fundraisers put on by various organizations throughout the years in our GLBT community.  We would never have attempted this in the front of a warehouse.

We have also managed to collect, either through the publications themselves or by various donations, almost full compliments of OutSmart, The Voice, Eclipse, Rita!, the Advocate and TWT magazines.  Again, because of LIVE 2000 (and now LIVE 2001), we will be better able to establish the archives on computer so it can be accessed by larger numbers of people more easily for research…which is the primary goal of the Gulf Coast Archive and Museum of GLBT History, Inc.

And again I want to personally thank you, Don, for all you do in our community and for small organizations such as ours. We look forward to working with you and Bob again on LIVE 2001!

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Secretary

